
 
 

Webinar Participants’ Survey 

 

Our upcoming webinar, entitled “Protecting the Seventh Generation: IPV, its Effect on our 

Children, and the Solution of Resiliency,” will consist of a four-person panel. The goal for this 

webinar is that participants will be engaged in critically thinking about how their 

coalition/advocates/and communities are actively practicing resiliency with youth who witness or 

experience domestic violence/intimate partner violence in their homes. To this end, we are 

requesting that you provide, at your comfort, some initial information (for our own learning as 

well) prior to the webinar. If possible, please return your responses at the upcoming networking 

meeting in Austin, Texas, or by email to claporte@niwrc.org prior to April 21, 2017.  Thank you!  

 

1. What methods do you currently use to foster resiliency in children who are affected by 

intimate partner violence? 

 

 

2. What role does tribal culture (such as language) currently play in youth programs in your 

community?  

 

 

3. What risk factors are you seeing in children in your community?  

 

 

4. What does trauma informed care look like to you and how are you employing a trauma 

informed approach in your work with children?  

 

 

5. How has CPS historically been involved, intervened, interfered or been used as a resource 

with IPV survivors in your community?   
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